AYAT ELGAMMAL
School of Pharmacy

Conference Attended:

Prescribing and Research in Medicines Management
(PRIMM) (UK & Ireland), 10" June 2022.

Attendance at the PRIMM conference was an ideal
opportunity for me to showcase my interdisciplinary
research in an international setting. This conference gave
me a great chance to get feedback from experts on my
work. Answering questions about my work and chatting
with others honed my communication skills. Additionally,
it was a great opportunity to know other people in my
field and know about their latest findings. This meeting
was a great opportunity for me to network with leaders
of my research field and to engage with medical, nursing
and pharmacist colleagues from across UK and lreland.
Participating in live discussions at this conference
developed my ideas regarding my project. Hence, this
was a great inspiration for my research.



